
Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

I am writing to express my opinion about the crematory that you are planning to 
build in the wetlands park playing fields (Firs Farm Wetlands (Site ID
SA59) ), according to draft policy DM BG10 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan. 

I think that this idea is absolutely absurd. Firstly, there are multiple football pitches 
in the area that you are planning to build. Where are the local residents going to 
play football and sports? 

Secondly, there are homes very near the area you are planning to build on. How 
would you feel if you knew that there are bodies being burnt just across the 
street?The idea is not very family friendly.

 Thirdly, there are multiple schools around the area including Winchmore School 
where I study and it's not very appropriate for children to have to hear or even 
know that something so terrible is happening so near. Also, it is not good for 
people's mental health or physical health as they would be breathing in the 
pollution that you would create. They are endless reasons as to why the idea is 
completely illogical and unreasonable.

 I hope that you understand what you are taking from the local residents and 
rethink this preposterous idea.

Thank you.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own 
views.
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